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Question: 
 
Senator GALLAGHER: There are no staff positions allocated for the Coalition Advisory 
Service. Are they all currently occupied?  
Ms Moy: I believe they are, yes.  
Senator GALLAGHER: I think there has been a change since the February estimates, because 
there was a change in relation to the position of Mr Ruddock, to the individual staff in that unit. 
Could you say how many continued on in that role? Do you have that information?  
Ms Moy: I do not have that with me.  
Senator GALLAGHER: But you could answer it? I do not want individual names.  
Ms Moy: I can provide it to you on notice. 
 
Answer: 
 
Six. 


